



September 2020

Dear Parents,

We are excited to be able to resume Awana meetings this fall! As you know, our society has had to make many adjustments in relation to the presence of COVID-19. Awana Clubs at Calvary Baptist Church has decided to take the following steps to support our community.

AWANA COVID-19 PROTOCOLS:

All children must present a signed COVID-19 waiver the first time they attend Awana during the 2020-2021 Awana club year. Waivers are available online at www.CalvaryLEH.org/awana and are available at the
Welcome Center in the church lobby. We will be unable to admit a child without a signed COVID-19 waiver.
Children (and parents) must wear a mask during arrival and pick-up.
Masks will be worn by children and leaders in Sparks and T&T when social distancing cannot be maintained.
Hand sanitizing or handwashing will be implemented when children move from one location to another. Hand sanitizer will be made available to all children and leaders.
Game Time will be modified to promote less person to person contact and congregating as a group. Ther will be more "individual" type activities: races, relays, etc. Children will maintain social distancing while
waiting for their turn.
Lesson Time will be modified so that children will be seated individually, by family group, or by the group they come with to Awana.
Small-Group time will be modified by having the students sit spaced apart.
Communal water fountains will not be used. Individual, disposable water bottles will be provided. There will be no sharing of water bottles.
If snacks are provided they will be individual, pre-packaged items. There will be no sharing of snacks.
Church vans will not be transporting children at this time.
Thank you for your cooperation and support in these areas. We look forward to being able to ministe

to your families. If you have any questions, please contact me.

In Christ,

Pastor Dave Hewitt

Awana Ministry Director PastorDave@CalvaryLEH.org







P: 609.296.4606 F: 609.296.1149



COVID-19 WAIVER

The novel coronavirus, COVID-19, has been declared a worldwide pandemic by the World Health Organization. As a result, federal, state, and local governments and agencies recommend social distancing and have, in many locations, prohibited the congregation of groups of people. We are doing everything we can to be compliant with all regulations and ensure your safety. We have put in place preventative measures to reduce the spread of COVID-19, but we cannot guarantee that you or family members will not become infected with COVID-19.

By participating in programs, services, and activities of Calvary Baptist Church, you agree to the following:

On behalf of yourself and your children, you hereby release, covenant not to sue, discharge, and hold harmless Calvary Baptist Church, its employees, agents, and representatives, of and from all liabilities, claims, actions, damages, costs or expenses of any kind arising out of or relating to your participation in our programs, services or activities. You understand and agree that this release includes any claims based on the actions, omissions, or negligence of this organization, its employees, agents, and representatives, whether a COVID-19 infection occurs before, during, or after participation in any such program, service or activity.

Parent/Guardian Signature:		 	
Printed Name:			
Date:			
Full Names of Minor Family Members:			
	- -		